
Important dates:  

We break up on Friday 19 July 2024. 

Children return to school on Wednesday 4 September 

2024 

Autumn 1 Term ends on Friday  25 October 2024 

Breakfast club will begin from Wednesday 4                    

September 2023  

Breakfast club  for Yr1 to Y6 is a ‘just turn up’ system with 

a voluntary donation.  Parents must sign children into  

breakfast club at the hall doors. 

Class of 2024 

We wish our fabulous Year 6 Class of 

2024, the best of luck and every success 

as they move on to  secondary school 

Don’t forget you will  always be part  of our 

Valley View family. 

 

            Attendance 

We are really proud of our children! 

Our attendance so far since September 

2023 is 95%. We always strive for 96% and above. 

We really appreciate the way that you all continue to sup-

port our school  values— Resilience, Responsibility,  Re-

spect and  Engagement. 

Fundraising   

Thank you so much to all of our very kind and 

generous Valley View families. 

We have raised money for many good causes this year 

including Macmillan, The Royal Legion, Hebburn Helps 

and Children in Need. In our recent    penalty shoot out 

school fundraiser our amazing children achieved a fantas-

tic £2,202.40!!! 

With your support from cake sales and book fairs and raf-

fles we have been able to purchase more  enriching  extra 

curricular resources for our children.  

           Pre-Loved Uniform 

Please bring any of your pre-loved uniform 

to the school office we will then take it to the 

community centre where it will be lovingly 

recycled! Don’t forget you can also to pick 

up spare uniform from the community centre 

ready for school starting again in            

September! 

   

End of Term: 

Thank you for your continued support throughout this academic year, we look forward to          

welcoming you to our annual family picnic and sports day on Friday 19th July 12.30pm. 

We hope you have a wonderful safe summer with your families. See you in September! 

   Lost Property 

Lost property will be available to collect at 

Sports Day on Friday. After this date it will 

be donated to charity. 

 



E- Safety 

Please be vigilant when children are accessing the 

internet. https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  is a good    

resource to find out more. 

                                                        Holidays in Term Time 

 Changes to Working Together to Improve Attendance August 2024. Please note  that school must con-

form to the new regulations. If you have any concerns about your child’s attendance please contact us 

so we can work together! 

        Consent 

Do not forget to fill in a changes form at the 

school office if your contact details change or if 

you wish to amend your consent details. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

